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URTICARIA CLINIC 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Enclosed is an appointment for the Urticaria clinic held at the 
Department of Dermatology, Queen Elizabeth Hospital.  Before 
coming to clinic we would be grateful if you can carry out the 
following. 
 
 

 If you are able to, you should stop taking any antihistamines 
for two days before the appointment. This may not be possible 
so please do not worry if this is the case.  

 

 If possible, please bring with you all medicines that you have 
been taking or prescribed 

 

 Please complete the Urticaria diary provided for the 4 weeks 
before coming to the clinic. 
 

 If you have photos (printed or on an electronic device eg phone, 
ipad) then can you please bring them. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Donna Torley 
Consultant Dermatologist  


